
Mr. Keith Hornbrook 
Cohoes Rotary Club 
P.O. Box 81 
Cohoes, NY 12047 

Dear Mr. Hornbrook: 

Cofioes JlifJh Schoo{ 

June, 2011 

Before the summer is upon us, I just wanted to let you know how much Cohoes 
High School has appreciated the generosity by you to the graduates at the recent senior 
awards ceremony held on June 23, 2011. The students and their families, as well as 
the administration of the school, acknowledge the value of these awards in terms of the 
recognition they bestow upon the young people. The students selected have worked 
diligently for four years, at the very least, whether in academics or community service. 
To have their efforts given public acclaim is very important to everyone involved. 
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Thank you again for sharing in this special event. We look forward to having you 
join us next year. 
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